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Nebraska Department of Insurance Announces New 
Testing Provider

For 2023, the Nebraska Department of Insurance (NDOI) announces a contract award to PSI to 
administer the insurance licensing examinations for Nebraska residents. Applicants can contact 
PSI starting January 29 at at https://test-takers.psiexams.com/neins or (833) 333-4754 to 
schedule their examination. 

"I am excited to partner with PSI as our new insurance licensing exam provider," NDOI Director 
Eric Dunning said. "Along with a virtual testing option, PSI will offer Nebraskans on-site testing 
locations throughout the state. The good news for candidates is that we have doubled the 
number of test sites in Nebraska and are offering on-site testing in new locations like Norfolk, 
Grand Island, and Sidney."

PSI Insurance Licensing Examination Locations:

For questions on how to become an insurance agent in Nebraska, please visit 
https://doi.nebraska.gov/producers/producer-licensing or (402) 471-4913




